
Description 

of Issue

Program 

Segment
Date Time

Durati

on

Community 

Awareness
PSA's 4/1-6/30 hourly various

Community 

Awareness

Laurel Jr. 

Auxiliary
4/4/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Awareness
Relay 4 Life 4/24/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Involvement

Bay Springs 

Chamber
4/26/2014

8 AM - 

10 AM
2 hours

Community 

Awareness
ARC 4/30/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Awareness
Relay 4 Life 5/1/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Awareness

Laurel 

Little 

Theatre

5/2/2014 8:10 AM
10 

minutes

Community 

Involvement

Okatoma 

Festival
5/3/2014

8 AM - 5 

PM
9 hours

Community 

Involvement

Peace 

Officers' 

Service

5/16/2014
9 AM - 

11 AM
2 hours

Community 

Awareness

Festival 

South
6/3/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Involvement

Pint for a 

Pint
6/10/2014

10 AM - 

6 PM
8 hours

 Quarterly Issues and Programs List

There follows a listing of some of the significant issues responded to by station WBBN-FM / 

Taylorsville/Laurel/Hattiesburg, MS, along with the most significant programming treatment of those issues 

for the period of April 1, 2014, to June 30, 2014.  The listing is by no means exhaustive.  The order in 

which the issues appear does not reflect any priority of significance.  

Narration or Type and description of Program/Segment

WBBN aired various public submitted announcements for non profit 

organizations and events.

The Breakfast Club featured Jessica Smith, of the Laurel Jr. Auxiliary 

Club, who talked about the group's upcoming event.

Loren Robinson and Susan Ainsworth spoke to The Breakfast Club about the 

ACS upcoming Relay 4 Life event.

B95's Allyson Scott represented the station at the city of Bay Springs' 

annual Derby Car Show & Race.

The ARC Showstoppers appeared on The Breakfast Club to promote their 

upcoming concert

Lamar Co. Relay 4 Life member Katie Parker spoke to The Breakfast Club 

about Lamar Co.'s upcoming event.

Holly Wansley and Jackie Thomas joined The Breakfast Club to inform 

listeners about the upcoming production at Laurel Little Theatre.

B95 was represented at the annual Okatoma Festival in Collins, MS.

B95's Allyson Scott and Andy Webb represented the station at Jones 

County's annual ceremony honoring officers, both living and fallen, from 

various branches of law enforcement.

The Breakfast Club spoke to Marty Stuart as he promoted his upcoming 

concert to benefit Festival South.

Various members of the B95 air staff participated in B95's annual "Pint 

for a Pint" Blood Drive, in conjunction with United Blood Services.



Community 

Awareness

UBS Blood 

Drive
6/11/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Community 

Awareness

Choctaw 

Indian 

Princess

6/12/2014 8:10 AM
10 

minutes

Community 

Awareness

Touch A 

Truck
6/13/2014 8:10 AM

10 

minutes

Beverly Clark spoke with The Breakfast Club to thank the staff, and the 

donators, for all their help with the "Pint for a Pint" blood drive.

The 2014 Choctaw Indian Princess La Nina joined The Breakfast Club to 

help promote the upcoming Choctaw Indian Fair in Neshoba County.

Judi Holifield spoke to The Breakfast Club to promote the city of 

Laurel's upcoming "Touch A Truck" event in downtown Laurel.


